
Carson Class News
What we are learning...

Our topic this half term will explore what 
happened after the Romans invaded Britain. 
In science, the Year 3's will be looking at what 
we need in order to be healthy  and Year 2's 
will investigate different materials.. In DT we 
will be be designing and making a bookmark 
and in RE we will look at why festivals are 
important for different religions .

Maths: Y3  will be working on Addition and 
Subtraction and Multiplication and Division 
and Y2 will be working on Addition and 
Subtraction and Shape.  Numbots practice 
also makes a huge difference to mental 
maths skills. Try to complete 10 minutes 3-4 
times per week.

English: In English we will be writing a fantasy 
story, a poem about Autumn and a 
newspaper report. New spelling lists are on 
Edshed, please make sure your child is 
regularly practising these. Our class novels 
will be ‘Nutmeg and Tumtum, Pirates 
Treasure.’

Dates for the Diary..

Children need to come to school in 
their P.E kits every Monday and 
Wednesday.

Please encourage your child to read 
at home. Reading daily for 10 minutes 
makes a huge difference to children’s 
reading fluency and their 
understanding of English language. 
Children also need to practise their 
maths (on Numbots) and spellings. 

Please contact me if you need any 
logins for either Numbots or Spelling 
Shed. 

Our Christian values this term 
are Thankfulness and respect.

I hope everyone has had a 
lovely half term! We have 

enjoyed hearing what 
everyone has been up to. If 
you have any questions or 

concerns, please don’t 
hesitate to get in touch via 

my email:  
k.moody@kf.starmat.uk

Miss Moody  

● 18th November  - Flu Immunisation 
● 19th November  - Y3 Forest School
● 21st November - Y2 Forest School 
● 5th December - Pantomime
● 6th December - Christmas Fair
● 16th December - Christmas Disco
● 17th December - Christmas Craft Day
● 18th December - Party Day
● 19th December - Christmas Jumper + 

Christmas Carols on the Playground
● 20th December - PJ Day + end of term

Information...
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